2 IMPA

SERVICE CORP

Scott Yost October 5, 2023
Greenfield Power & Light

333 S. Franklin St.

Greenfield, IN 46140

Recommendation For Phase 3 Parker Substation Feeder Exit Labor
Dear Scott,

The IMPA Service Corp (ISC) has completed their review of the quotes received for
the Greenfield Parker Substation Feeder Exit Labor.

In this letter you will find a summary of the quotes received and ISC's
recommendation for the award of contract for Phase 3 of the project.

Project Description

Phase 3 of the Parker Substation Feeder Exit project will include installing conduits,
concrete boxes, junction boxes, pull boxes, and pulling in cable for the North and Broadway
circuits owned by Greenfield Power & Light. This portion of the project will cover the feeder
exits from Franklin Street just south of Tague to the north along the east side of Franklin
St, then east along the south side of the Pensy Trail where the circuits will terminate near
the existing Riley Substation. Contractor will directional bore the two circuits along on the
route as well as conduits required by Greenfield IT for fiber installation along the Pensy
Trail.

The Contractor will be responsible for ensuring that all cable ends have been properly
sealed prior to installation of the power cables. The contract will also require installation of
ground rods in all junction boxes and concrete boxes as required by Greenfield Power &
Light with oversight from the IMPA Service Corp.

Vendor Quotes

The guotes received for the Parker Substation Feeder Exits Labor were to include
the labor to install the facilities described in the project description as well as costs for
equipment, labor, rehabilitating disturbed earth, and removal of spoils as part of Phase 3
of the project.

ISC recommends that Mill Drill be awarded the contract for the Parker Substation
Feeder Exit Labor Phase 3 for the estimated amount of four hundred and five thousand,
and eighteen dollars ($405,018.00). 1SC makes this recommendation based on past work
with this contractor on other IMPA projects as well as their availability to complete the
project in a timely manner. The contractor expects to start this work in October 2023.
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IMPA Service Corp submits this quote recommendation to you and the Greenfield Board
of Works for review and approval. If you can sign this letter once approved and email to
ISC at the email listed below, we will release purchase orders to the contractor to start

the work.

Sincerely,

IMPA Service Corp Greenfield Power & Light Authorization
Signature

Bill Castrodale

Senior Project Engineer :

billyc@impa.com Printed
Date
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